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Filming at various localities in the northern part of Malta - Chum 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and divers, that filming activities will take place in four localities in the northern 
part of Malta. 
 
The filming will be held between Thursday 11th and Wednesday 31st July 2024. 
 
All mariners, owners of vessels and divers are to be notified that there will be limited 
access on the above-mentioned dates in the following areas as shown in charts A – Ras 
il-Qammieħ, B – Daħlet ix-Xilep/ Ta’ l- Imgħarrqa, C - Ċirkewwa South Qauy and D – Il-
Qarraba. 
 
Mariners and the general public are advised that during the above-mentioned dates, a 
safe distance must be kept and to avoid anchoring in the areas. Co-operation with the 
filming crew on site is a must. 
 
Mariners are to navigate with caution at slow speed and give a wide berth when in the 
vicinity, they are to keep out of the above-mentioned area.  
 
Mariners and vessel operators are to comply with instructions and directions issued on 
VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 
 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 2537 
 
 
 










